District 1-A Mid Year Leadership Forum

On Saturday, January 19, 2013
At Toyota Park, Bridgeview

Featuring: 2 Great Speakers, Lions Fellowship,
Continental Breakfast and the opportunity to refresh your Lions Oath.
A great way to start the New Year!

PDE AUSTIN D'SOUZA, Ph.D!
DISTRICT 1A GOVERNOR
2012-2013

Mr. Christopher Garnaat: Manager of Education & Corporate Outreach
Alzheimer’s Association, Greater lllinois Chapter. His program focuses on the 10 Warning
signs of serious memory loss. He includes a basic overview of Alzheimer’s disease and
covers risk factors, diagnosis, and the benefits of early detection. Via video footage, you

2W will meet people living with memory loss as they address the fears and myths associated
Wlth dementla and hear from family members who are on the journey with them.

Lion Buzz Melton: Lion Buzz Melton joined the Lions Club in 2003 and currently serves as
the GMT Coordinator for MD-1. He also serves this year as the 2™ Vice District Governor in District
1-H. Lion Buzz is a Past President of the Wyoming Lions Club, a Melvin Jones Fellow, and an LIF
Foundation Fellow. He was awarded the International President’s Service Medal in
2011 and the International President's Leadership Medal in 2008. Lion Buzz was a
featured speaker at the 2009 Lions Club International Convention in Minneapolis,
and he presents motivational and informational programs at a wide variety of other
Lions Club events.

Lion Buzz is also known as "Chief Buzz," having retired from the Baltimore City Fire
Department in 1995, following 23 years of service, including 11 years as a Battalion
Chief, serving in many capacities including Fire-Rescue-EMS Operations, Chief of
Hazardous Materials Operations, Chief of the Fire Prevention Bureau, and Chief of
the Fire Investigation Bureau. Lion Buzz is both a chemist and a biologist, holding Bachelor of
Science and Master of Science degrees from Johns Hopkins University in

Doors Open @ 8:00 a.m. & close @ 12:00 Noon - Continental Breakfast @ 8:30 a.m.

Admission: $17.00 per person
Send your RSVP with checks payable to:

District 1-A Lions before 1-5-2013 and mall to:
Lion Dave Hansen VDG, 1847 N. 74" Avenue, EImwood Park, IL 60707-3708

Name: Club:




